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German book 
 
Groups: Year 5 y Year 6 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
During the present school year, in German classes, the pupils from Years 5 and 6 will 
continue to use the same book as last year "Wir Neu 1.1", which they need to bring into 
school as soon as possible. 
 
Parents of new pupils in Years 5 or 6 will be able to obtain a copy of "Wir Neu 1.1" from 
the school at a cost of 27€. 
 
Please confirm with the School Secretary as soon as possible if you require a copy of 
the German text book in order that they can be distributed to the pupils. 
 
 
Thank you for your collaboration. 
 
 
The English School 
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